
National Finance Center 

CAPPS Notification 

OPM Pay Tables Update  

April 3, 2019  
 
Reference Number: NFC-1554310374 
 
Dear Customer:   

All Office of Personnel Management (OPM) pay tables for the retroactive pay raise have 
been updated and the National Finance Center is in the process of updating Agency-
specific pay tables. 

If you have any questions/comments regarding this notification, please send an email to 
the Annual Pay Raise Mailbox, Annual.PayRaise@usda.gov. 

Thank You, 
2019 Retroactive Pay Raise Team 
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